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August 5, 2021 
 
Dear Miles School Scholars and Parents, 
 
Hopefully, you are enjoying these last few days of vacation and looking forward to returning to Miles 
School. We are excited and eager to welcome you back to what we know will be a fantastic school year.  
Scholars in grades one through eighth return on Monday, August 23, 2021. Scholars in pre-k and 
kindergarten will be phased in. Those parents can expect to hear from the teachers about their start 
dates.  
 
Miles School has different start and end times this year. Our times are as follows: 

Breakfast:  9:15-9:35 
Instructional day: 9:35-4:05 
 
We will have staggered dismissal times. That information will be shared in future communications.  
 
Technology   
We are working to ensure that every student has access to an electronic device for the school year. 
Please watch for more details on device pick up, for those students who do not currently have a device. 
Scholars are asked to bring whatever technology they have been provided with them to school on the 
first day and everyday thereafter.  
 
Dress code  
Beginning this school year, students are no longer required to wear a uniform. Students are expected to 
wear appropriate clothing that aligns with the district’s dress expectations. Dress expectations will be 
reviewed with students and can be found in the CMSD student code of conduct.  
 
 
Covid 19 Update 
The district continues to follow CDC guidelines regarding Covid-19. Miles will maintain Covid-19 safety 
standards throughout the building. All students and staff will be required to wear a mask while inside of 
the school building.  
Miles School Spirit Days 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Show your Miles School Pride! 
Miles staff and scholars are invited to show their school pride by wearing a Miles School shirt every 
Friday.  Many of our scholars already have Miles School shirts and for those who do not, we will have 
shirts for sale.  Order forms will be available in the main office.   
 
 
Miles School Clubs 
New this year are Miles School Clubs.  We will have an Art Club, Music Club and Physical Education Club.  
These clubs are designed to provide additional enrichment activities for our fifth through eighth grade 
scholars.  The clubs will start at 8:35 a.m. and end at breakfast time for our scholars.  Students will be 
able to sign up for clubs at the start of the school year.  
 
 
If there are questions or concerns, call us at 216.838-5250. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Miles School Staff 
 

 


